
 
 

8th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of the Year 6 topic on the human body, the syllabus requires the 
teaching of Sex and Relationship Education. We cover three areas: 
relationships, body changes and how babies are made and born. 
 
On the week beginning Monday 28th November 2016 we will be 
showing the children a series of short programmes from “All About Us: 
Living and Growing” by Channel 4. The programmes will be followed up 
by discussion with the children. Both classes will watch the DVDs 
together and will then split into single sex groups for the discussion.  
Children will have the opportunity to ask anonymous questions through 
the use of a question box. 
 
If you would like to see these programmes or borrow the DVD in 
advance, please contact Mr Evans or Mr Pearne as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the content of these lessons please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Evans   Mr T Pearne 
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